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LifeTouch Photography – They will 

photograph your child/siblings on  

Tuesday, November 19, starting at 

7:30AM.  Toddlers will go first.  Come 

dressed up and ready.  Bring change 

of clothing if need be.  Photos will be  

back in time for Christmas. 

 

Thanksgiving Meal Together -  On 

November 22, Friday, 11:30AM plan to 

come eat lunch with us and the kids. 

Full blown turkey dinner with Mr. G’s 

cheesecake for dessert.  Adults eat for 

$10.  Kids are free.  RSVP by Nov. 15. 

Grandparents and siblings welcome. 

Pay that day. 

 

Thank You‘s –  Mr. George Kearse, our 

caterer, Bill Kincaid for the big art paper 

and Meghan McGinnis for all the pumpkins, 

and Susan Tinoco for poster boards. 
 

November Birthday –   Meah Smith, 18th!  

Your gift is in the office. 

 

Welcome –  Bella Belaire-Serna, toddler & 

family. 
 

Community Service – Corita’s Corner – 

Donate small bags of chips.  Due 15th of 

month please.  Put in box in lobby.  Twelve 

people have donated. 

 

Reduced tuition for new Mater Dei 

parishioners –  $10 off weekly tuition for 

6 months if full time.  Need to fill the 

center. 
 

Your Referrals are best -  $50 one time 

credit if you refer a family and they enroll 

in our program.   

Openings are in preschool. 

 

Jesus Time – November 13, 9:30AM in 

church with all preschoolers.  

 

Weather Closings – If the Catholic school 

system closes, then we are closed.  Watch 

TV for the announcement. 

 

Happy 

Thanksgiving 
We are thankful for 

our MDCCC families! 

Closed Nov. 28 & 29 
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